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From: Shine, Caroline
To: Lubozynski, Tom; Rush, Kim; Agner, Tracy; 
Subject: FW: Fac ID 0951334 - 002-AV -


Keene Lsandfill  PROPOSED Determination for Title V Air Operation Permit 
Date: Tuesday, January 10, 2012 2:11:42 PM
Attachments: Fac ID 0951334 - 002-


AV - PROPOSED Determination for Title V Air Operation Permit - ltr dtd 01-
09-12-pdf.pdf 
ATT00001.txt 


For your files.
 


From: Betty.Hill@ocfl.net [mailto:Betty.Hill@ocfl.net]  
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2012 6:45 AM 
To: dmcconnell@wm.com; sgrant@wm.com; rdever@scsengineers.com; Shine, 
Caroline; forney.kathleen@epamail.epa.gov 
Cc: Jodi.Dittell@ocfl.net; Darrell.Lobin@ocfl.net; John.Kasper@ocfl.net 
Subject: Fac ID 0951334 - 002-AV - PROPOSED Determination for Title V Air 
Operation Permit
 
The attached document is in Adobe Portable Document Format (pdf).  Adobe Acrobat Reader can be 
downloaded for free at the following internet site:  <http://www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep.
html>.
 
Orange County EPD is issuing electronic documents for permits, notices and other correspondence, to 
provide greater service to the applicant and the engineering community.  In addition, the original will 
be sent to the applicant via US mail.  Please advise this office of any changes to your e-mail address 
or that of the Engineer-of-Record.   
 
When email addresses are not available, a copy of the document will be mailed.
 
 
Thank you,
 
 
Betty J. Hill 
Administrative Specialist
Environmental Protection Division
Air Quality Management
800 Mercy Drive, Suite 4
Orlando, FL  32808
office: 407-836-1421
fax: 407-836-1498
email: betty.hill@ocfl.net
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PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law (F. S. 119).

All e-mails to and from County Officials are kept as a public record.

Your e-mail communications, including your e-mail address may be

disclosed to the public and media at any time.








web:  www.ocepd.org


 
 





